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February 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s)  
 
I am writing to you about an exciting opportunity that has become available to 30 students 
in Year 9.  
 
The Jon Egging Trust is a registered charity that works with schools to raise aspirations, self-
belief, resilience, empower young people to challenge themselves, and engage with 
education to make informed career choices.  
 
On Tuesday 19th March, students are invited to attend an Inspirational Outreach Day at 
RNAS Culdrose. There will be a carousel of STEM activities, presentations, career talks and 
mock interviews. 
 
The event runs from 10.00am to 2.00pm. We will leave Penryn College at 9.30am and return 
by 2.45pm. Students will attend their first lesson until 9.15am, then meet trip leaders at the 
Library. We will then travel by minibus to RNAS Culdrose. Students will need to be in full 
school uniform and bring a coat. Please can students bring a packed lunch and water bottle. 
If any student in receipt of free school meals requires a school packed lunch please let me 
know.  
 
If your child is interested in attending this exciting event, please can you email 
careers@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk by Friday 1st March.   
 
If more than 30 students would like to attend, we will draw names out of a hat to give all of 
those students interested a fair chance. Once the 30 students are selected, you will be 
notified by email and sent a trip consent form to fill in.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Laura Salmon  
 
Laura Salmon  
Careers Team  
Penryn College  
01326 372379 ext 1259 
lsalmon@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk 
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